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COVID-19 Elbow Valley Residents Club Update – April 6, 2020 
 
 

The Elbow Valley Residents Club is closely monitoring developments related to COVID-19 and are following all 

guidelines from provincial authorities. 

Alberta has declared a state of emergency under the Public Health Act, which means that the Club House is 

closed to all rentals and events as well as the office. 

In light of the Alberta Chief Medical Officer of Health (CMOH) restrictions on public gatherings, we would like to 

be very transparent as to what this means to our facility and amenity users in the coming months. 

 

CMOH Order 02-2020 mandated that “. . . all persons in the Province of Alberta are prohibited from 
attending the following locations or places . . . public recreational facilities, including community 
centres”. 

These mandated orders mean that the entire club house and the beach, playgrounds and sport courts are off 

limits to the residents.   

The community pathway system is currently not affected by this decision.  

If you’re out for a walk, please ensure that you maintain the 2m (6’) physical distancing requirement. 

We continue to work closely with our provincial and local partners and are taking these important steps to 

ensure that you and our community stay protected. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact our Community Manager 

Cindy Groom at (403 240-4386 or email at gm@elbowvally.org. 

 
 
 


